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Daily COVID-19 Update 
(2 April 2020, 9.00pm) 
 
Late this afternoon we received the latest guidance on PPE from Scottish Government.  We felt it important 
to share this with you tonight. 
 
The following table describes some high level information in relation to the recommended PPE in acute 
settings which has been published today. However, more detailed information will be shared with you 
tomorrow. 

 

 
 



 
Produced by NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde Communications 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Are your contact details up-to-date? Click here to check 

 

 

http://www.staffnet.ggc.scot.nhs.uk/Pages/Online%20Directory.aspx
http://www.nhsinform.scot/coronavirus

